
AGN/69/RES/13

RESOLUTION

Subject:  Granting of the title of Honorary Secretary General to Mr Raymond E. Kendall

NOTING THAT Mr Kendall, having been re-elected Secretary General in 1995, has
now completed his term of office in conformity with Article 44 of the General Regulations of
the Organization, following the appointment of Mr Ronald K. Noble as the new Secretary
General,

BEARING IN MIND all Mr Kendall has accomplished over the past 29 years on behalf
of the Organization, including the 15 years he has served as its Secretary General, as a result
of which the ICPO-Interpol has been able to significantly extend the resources and the aims of
its system of police co-operation,

The ICPO-Interpol General Assembly, meeting in Rhodes from 30th October to
4th November 2000 at its 69th session:

WISHES to pay tribute to Mr Kendall for the action he has always pursued in the
interests of the Organization, independent of any outside influence and to the satisfaction of
all member countries, with a view to increasing the effectiveness of co-operation, while
respecting the provisions of the Organization's Constitution and the national sovereignty of
individual States;

FURTHER WISHES to express to Mr Kendall its gratitude for his outstanding
contribution;

DECIDES to confer upon Mr Kendall the title of Honorary Secretary General of the
International Criminal Police Organization.

Adopted.


